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Subject: Important Update Regarding Import Tariffs and Potential Impact on Your Orders 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
This letter serves to inform you of a recent increase in importation tariffs imposed by the United States 
government, effective April 5, 2025. This policy change will impact the cost of goods distributed by MH&W 
International Corporation. 

 
MH&W International Corporation is actively working to minimize the effect of these tariffs on our customers. 
We are leveraging our established supplier partnerships to explore all available avenues to continue providing 
high-quality products at the most competitive prices possible. 

 
Regrettably, the magnitude of these additional tariff costs necessitates that a portion of these expenses will 
need to be passed on to our customers. This adjustment may affect existing open orders and previously 
agreed-upon quotations. 

 
We are currently engaged in thorough discussions with our suppliers and consulting with industry tariff experts 
to fully understand the implications of these changes and identify further mitigation strategies for our 
customer base. 

 
During this period, MH&W International Corporation remains committed to providing the highest level of 
service and product quality. We will continue to closely monitor tariff updates and will make necessary 
adjustments should the regulations change. 

 
We deeply appreciate your ongoing support and value our partnership. We remain optimistic about our future 
together. 

 
Sincerely, 

MH&W International Corporation 

 

http://www.mhw-intl.com/

